
 

 Associated British Ports 

Lowestoft 
 

Local Notice to Mariners No 7 / 2011  
 

Lowestoft Port Traffic Lights 
 

There have recently been numerous incidents where small vessels 
have proceeded against Port traffic signals. 
Mariners and Port Users are reminded that vessels are not safe to 
proceed unless given the appropriate light signal, (green/white/green 
or green), and given instructions that it is safe to do so by Port 
Control. This applies for Port Traffic lights at the Pier Heads, Marina 
entrance, and in the Bridge Channel. 
All vessels must maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 14 and 
report all movements within the Harbour area to Lowestoft Port 
Control. Should there be a problem contacting Port Control, then 
contact can be made via Tel. No. 01502 572286  
Marinas are particularly requested to make berth users and visitors 
aware of this notice and these requirements. 
 
 
Harbour Master 
Lowestoft 
14th July 2011 
 

 

Local Notices to Mariners Currently in Force; 2006 No.5 2007No.6 & No.13,  2008 No.28, 
No.29 & No.39, 2009 No.6, No.16, No.19, 2010 No.10, 2011 No.4, No.6, No.7 
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